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OFFICIAL 

 

Comments from the Victorian Department of Health and Human Services 

and the Victorian Department of Jobs, Precincts and Regions. 
 
Due date of submission – 27 November 2020 

 
 
The Victorian Department of Health and Human Services and the Department of Jobs, 

Precincts & Regions (the departments) welcome the opportunity to provide comments on 

Proposal P1051 – Code Revision (2020). 

 

From the FSANZ assessment report it is understood that the purpose of the proposal is to 

make a range of minor amendments to the Foods Standards Code (the Code) including: 

the correcting of typographical errors, updating of cross references, inclusion of 

omissions and to improve the clarity.  

 

The departments have no comments on the proposal and support the progression of 

Proposal P1051. 

 


